
    
    

 
I choose the BC Primary Teachers Association’s Fall Conference description as a piece of 
evidence for this standard. I had the opportunity to volunteer at and attend a few of the 
workshops that was being held during the BC Primary Teachers Association’s Fall
Conference. I feel that this demonstrates my willingness to engage in career-long learning as 
attending conferences and workshops are a great way to develop and gain valuable knowledge 
which can be benefit my teaching practice. Through this experience I have learnt ways to 
integrate art, applied technology and First Nations voice in the primary classroom, which I now 
feel confident integrating into my own classroom through various lessons. Something that I 
value about teaching is the ever learning that comes with it. Just like my students, I am also 
forever learning new things, developing my skills and gaining knowledge. I strongly believe that 
there is always room for improvement and one never stops learning.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


